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15th June 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers      

We are please to confirm that the date for 4RM’s TimeZone visit will be Wednesday 13th July. 

TimeZone are an historical re-enactment company, and we have arranged for a day of fun-filled 
learning: children will be able to dress up and re-enact life from the past, take part in theatrical 
performances and handle historical artefacts all about the Vikings. 

TimeZone will travel to Hurst Hill for the day as this is considerably cheaper than escorting children 
and paying coach costs. The cost for this experience is £12.25.   

A payment item is available in the shop on ParentMail and must be paid by Friday 1st July. 
Unfortunately, without adequate payment, this visit cannot go ahead. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

  

 

 

Miss R McBride 
Class Teacher 
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